
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CWA/LDA/GHA 
 
10 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Parents’ Consultation Evenings for 2023-24 Survey Results 
 
I hope this correspondence finds you having enjoyed a pleasant weekend. 
 
As promised in my correspondence last month, please find the full set of results from the Parents’ 
Consultation Evenings (PCE) for 2023-24 survey: 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
Therefore, and as I stated in last month’s letter, based on these survey results, the academy will be 
continuing with virtual PCEs next year. However, please note there will be a further survey in the summer 
term 2024, and as I have written to you to clarify on many an occasion over the years, as parents and 
carers, you have every right to request information and updates on your child’s academic progress at any 
point outside of each annual PCE. Furthermore, you can of course contact the academy regarding any other 
matters should you wish to with the pathways to do so highlighted in the same letters. 
 
I will conclude this letter by offering my genuine thanks and appreciation to 1358 sets of stakeholders who 
took the time to complete the survey. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr C A Wakefield 
Executive Principal 
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